
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the August 2nd, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Ruth Schwab, Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown  & Mike 
Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the July  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Mike Vallone and seconded by Ruth Schwab to accept the minutes as read.  
Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    The food supply is still doing well. 
We have been giving out lots of food & money.  
  
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    The next  pancake breakfast is  on 
August 23rd.  The Legion has done 2 memorials for funerals in July. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   We will be attending 
the relay on August 3rd. The Survivor Dinner will be held at 6:30. The relay will 
end at  midnight this year.  There are 17 teams participating and it should be a 
great time for a good cause. 
 
 
Lisa Anthony reminded the members of  the Taste of St Gertrude’s on August 18th  
& 19th and the Village Shred Day on August 18th. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


